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Thursday 27th April 2023
Dear Parents,
SEND learning plans online viewing
Over the next couple of weeks teachers will be reviewing and updating learning plans for children with Special Educational Needs.  We are offering parents the opportunity to view and comment upon their child’s learning plan online.  Parents of children with EHCP’s will be invited into school for a face to face meeting.  If you would like to book a meeting with your child’s class teacher to discuss their learning plan then please contact the school office.
Teachers will send home individual log in details to Edukey’s Provision Map over the next week. 

Yours sincerely

Charlotte Hughes
Senco
Tilsworth Road


Stanbridge


Leighton Buzzard


Bedfordshire


LU7 9HY 





Telephone: 01525 210328


 Fax:           01525 211921

















Head Teacher: Miss Rosemary Godwin
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“We Believe in our Children”


